
 

 

 

Our Lady of the Rosary Catholic Elementary School  
 
206 Glen Shields Ave., Concord, L4K 1T8 Tel: (905)-669-9520,  
Fax: (905) 669-9520 
 
Friday, March 11, 2022 
 
Dear Our Lady of the Rosary CES Community:  

"Then they will reply, 'Lord, when did we see you hungry or thirsty or a 
stranger or naked or sick or in prison and didn’t do anything to help you?' 
Then he will answer, 'I assure you that when you haven't done it for one of the 
least of these, you haven't done it for me.'"  Matthew 25:44-45  

 
The community of Our Lady of the Rosary CES will once again be partnering with the Markham 
Food Bank to assist families in need in our community during this season of Lent.  
We will be participating in a Lenten One Day Food Drive on Tuesday, March 29, 2022. 
 
 
On Tuesday, March 29, 2022, bins will be placed outside near the entrance of the school from 8 
am until 3:30 pm. Collection bins will also be placed at the end of the Kiss’n Ride area, during 
morning drop off, for your convenience. 
 
Families are encouraged to place a bag of food and/or personal hygiene items in the 
bins/boxes. 
 
Please ensure that you maintain physical distancing to ensure your personal well-being as well as 
wearing a mask once you are on school property. 
 
Items Requested:  

- Canned or dry food items e.g. Canned fruit, vegetables, beans, rice, cereal 
- All Toiletries 
- Gift cards from grocery stores are also being accepted at the school’s office 

 
 
I am only one, but I am one. I cannot do everything, but I can do something. And I will not 

let what I cannot do interfere with what I can do - Edward Everett Hale 
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Thank you all for your support and generosity. 
 
 
Yours In Catholic Education, 
 
 
 
 
W. H Kwon 
Principal 
Our Lady of the Rosary CES 
 
 


